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Comments: Please do not allow any clear cutting or radical cutting of timber near Hebgen Lake. As a recreation

area and as habitat for Wild life, it must be preserved. Clear cutting destroys habitat completely and it takes

decades if not longer to recover robbing and entire stratosphere of creatures their lives and livelihoods.  


